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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: August 2, 2023 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE: 519 Beaver Street 

Limited Site Plan - Endorsement 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

General: 

1. The Planning Board voted to approve the Limited Site Plan for 519 Beaver Street on June 

26, 2023. 

2. The reference to the Certificate of Vote has been added to the Site Plans. 

 

DPCD has no further comment. 
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